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Dear Professors, 
 
 

I am directed to inform you that the Hon’ble Vice-President of India & 

Chancellor of Pondicherry University is visiting our University on 6th July 

2018 during 11.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.   I shall appreciate if you could let me 

know your presence in the J.N. Auditorium to attend the Chancellor’s 

Address to faculty members and students in order to prepare the security 

passes latest by 1.00 p.m tomorrow, i.e. 03.07.2018 by e-mail to the 

undersigned --- ckramaiah@gmail.com. 

 
Thanking you, 
 

 
 

 To 
 

 All the Faculty members of the University 
 
 

 Copy to: 

 

 The Systems Manager, CC  -----    to kindly host in our University website. 

 


